
NDA Urges Senate to Support Small Businesses in Tax Legislation 
 
This week, NDA sent comments to the Senate urging lawmakers to support tax incentives that will 
boost economic growth and job creation for small businesses in Congress’s budget reconciliation 
bill. In addition, NDA called on the Senate to support provisions from the House bill that will 
strengthen the workforce development system. NDA remains engaged with the Senate on NDA’s 
budget reconciliation priorities and will keep members updated on the latest developments. The 
Senate is tentatively scheduled to vote on tax legislation next week.  
 
 
 

https://www.demolitionassociation.com/Portals/0/NDA%20Letter%20to%20Senate%20Renewal%20of%20Small%20Business%20Tax%20Incentives.pdf

